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Lee, Lori 

a From: Taggart, Mark Alan 

Sent: | Wednesday, October 17, 2007 11:13 AM 

To: Faculty Officers 

Ce: Lee, Lori 

Subject: Fwd: UNC Tomorrow Forum 

Greetings: 

I am having a procedure done that day and will be unavailable for the forum. Are any of you available 

to attend this? 

Many thanks, 

Mark 

Subject: UNC Tomorrow Forum 

Date: Wed, 17 Oct 2007 10:14:25 -0400 

Thread-Topic: UNC Tomorrow Forum 

thread-index: AcgQyA XNOYI1KzbkS36JeDuygKcy Y Q== 

From: "Ballard, Steve" <CHANCELLOR @ecu.edu> : 

Sender: "McNamee, Lou" <MCNAMEEL @ecu.edu> 

To: "ECU Official Faculty" <DL_OFFICIALFACULTY @ECU.EDU> 

Reply-To: "Rogers, Philip" <ROGERSP@ecu.edu> 

Dear ECU Faculty: 

| am writing to encourage your attendance at a special event conducted by UNC President Erskine 

Bowles and the UNC Board of Governors. The UNC Tomorrow initiative seeks to determine how 

our university system can proactively anticipate and identify the needs facing our state over the next 

twenty years. As part of the initiative, President Bowles and a blue ribbon commission are traveling 

the state to hold faculty listening forums to hear your direct input and advice. 

ECU will host a faculty forum on October 30th at 2:00 pm. On behalf of President Bowles and the 

Board of Governors, | would like to invite you to attend. This event is an opportunity to offer 

suggestions and thoughts from a faculty perspective on how to prepare our universities to meet the 

future needs of North Carolina. 

If you plan to attend the forum, please register online at http://www.ecu.edu/cs- _ 

admin/chancellor/facultyforum.cfm to help us determine an appropriate location. “We will distribute 

more information at a later date regarding the location. Should you have specific questions about 

the event, please contact Philip Rogers, policy analyst in my office, at 252-328-2582. 
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| encourage you to visit www.nctomorrow.org to learn more about the University of North Carolina 

Tomorrow initiative. We value your suggestions and welcome your participation in this important 

endeavor. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Ballard 

Chancellor 

10/17/2007 

Mark Alan Taggart 
Chair of the Faculty 

140 Rawl Annex 

(252) 328-6537 
Professor of Music 

366 Fletcher Music Center 

(252) 328-4278 

 


